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Comments: Dear Sir or Madam,

 

I believe the draft Land and Resource Management Plan for the Chugach National Forest does not adequately

protect the Nellie Juan-College Fiord WSA.

 

When this land was acquired it was stipulated that it must be managed "in perpetuity for conservation and

wilderness purposes".  Therefore the draft plan needs to reflect this "wilderness character".  I believe this can

best be done by classifying this land using the Forest Services "Primitive" standard.

 

Additionally, recreational use of chainsaws in the Chugach National Forest is unacceptable and must be

addressed.

 

I support a modified Alternative D wilderness recommendation that also includes Lake Nellie Juan and all the

lands within the Nellie Juan-College Fiord WSA.

 

Thank you for your consideration,

 

Jonathan


